From: O'DONNELL, ERIN 
Sent: Tuesday, June 10, 2014 9:04 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Disclosure

Good morning, Steve…Pursuant to the City’s Ethics policy, this is to advise that I recently attended the following event hosted by an outside party:

· On Wednesday, June 4, 2014, I attended the United Business Association of Midway (“UBAM”) annual meeting.   UBAM is a business group in the Midway community.   There was a catered buffet lunch of which I did not partake.   I only had one Diet Coke.

Please advise if more information is needed or if I should communicate future occurrences to another party.

All my best,

Erin

